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Newsletter: 8th November 2024                   Issue: 7 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week: Porridge Tasting (Rec), Making Honey 

Sandwiches (Rec), Autumn Walk (Rec), Election for Parent Governor, Children in Need, Times Table Rock 
Stars (Y3-Y6), PTA Raffle Prizes, Young Voices Tickets & t-Shirts (Y4) D.T. Project (Y3) Parent Consultations 
(Rec – Y6) 

 
Dear all 
 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term, an especially busy one for events 
involving the whole school community. Consequently, please do use the link below to check out 
the school calendar, adding important dates to your diaries: 

 https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/calendar/189862 

 As I write, 42 children from Year 5 are attending a residential trip to Woodrow High House near 
Amersham. All reports back are that the children (and adults) are having a fabulous time and 
behaving beautifully. I think they will be quite tired upon their return this afternoon so parents 
and carers should enjoy a quiet evening!  
  
Thank you to those who took the time to vote in our election for Parent Governors. Ballot papers 
will be counted on Friday afternoon at 3.30pm and the results will be shared next week.  
 

Unfortunately, I need to include more photographs of poor parking. 
 

You will have seen that the hedge on the school boundary has been taken out during works 
commissioned by Buckinghamshire Council. This has created more space for those using the 
pavement, but MUST NOT be used for parking cars which then blocks the pavement for 
pedestrians. This is not acceptable: 
 

                           
 

It is also not acceptable to park in front of the cones clearly placed outside the school entrance 
to restrict parking in an unsafe area. 
   
Best wishes for a happy weekend. 
 

Clare Pankhania 

mailto:office@highworthcombined.co.uk
https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/calendar/189862


 

PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIRED: depleted of strength or energy 

"tired mothers with crying babies"; "too tired to eat"; 

Please follow this link to see how to sign ‘tired’ in BSL 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/tired 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  

Thursday 14th November 
Boys football match v Kingswood School 
 
NO Y1/Y2 Multi-Skills Club or Y3/Y4 
Handball Club today 
 
Friday 15th November 
Children in Need Day - £1 donation.  
Mufti - Children can come to school in 
non-uniform (wear something spotty if 
desired) 
 
 

 

ATTENDANCE  

To report your child’s absence please 

phone and leave a message or send an 

email to: 

 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98% 

(CLASS 1K) 

WELL DONE 
 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

95.6% 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/tired


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


